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Stafsholt for Senate Announces Key Endorsements 
Local Law Enforcement backs State Representative Rob Stafsholt in his run for State Senate 

 
[New Richmond, WI] – State Representative Rob Stafsholt continues to build momentum in his 
race for Wisconsin’s 10th Senate District with the announcement of the following endorsements 
from local law enforcement: 
 

• Sheriff Kevin Bygd, Dunn County 
• Sheriff Scott Knudson, St. Croix County 
• District Attorney Michael Nieskes, St. Croix County 
• District Attorney Andrea Nodolf, Dunn County 
• Former-Sheriff John Shilts, St. Croix County 
• Sheriff Brent Waak, Polk County 

 
“I am proud to receive the endorsement of our local law enforcement,” said 
Stafsholt.  “In my capacity as State Representative, I worked closely with these local 
leaders toward solutions to local problems, including the drug epidemic and improving 
access to mental healthcare.” 
 
“During these uncertain times, our Sheriffs and District Attorneys have worked tirelessly 
to maintain the safety of our communities.  As I have gone door to door throughout the 
district, I’ve seen the outpouring of support for our local law enforcement.  I am proud to 
continue to stand with them in their efforts to maintain law and order, and I am thrilled to 
announce these endorsements today.”  
 
Representative Stafsholt serves as State Representative for Wisconsin’s 29th Assembly 
District.  He is running as a candidate for Wisconsin’s 10th Senate District.  Election Day is 
November 3rd.  
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